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Ref: FOI 19-20 14 Date issued: 15 August 2019 

Subject:   GLAA compliance inspection 

Question(s) asked and answer(s): 

The GLAA audited [redacted] and visited our site to speak to some of the [redacted] 
workers that are based here. I am interested to understand the findings. Is it possible 
for us to receive a copy of the report resulting from this audit please? 

GLAA response 

The GLAA audit that you refer to is part of an ongoing compliance inspection. It is 

therefore exempt from release currently in accordance with s31(1)(g) by reference to 

the reasons in section 31(2)(a-d) of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA).  

Following the inspection, we decide whether further inspections or investigations are 

necessary. We will review the inspection report, along with information from 

government departments and agencies to check the business meets the licensing 

standards. 


